New Ganahl Lumber is open for
business

On April 16, 2018 Ganahl Lumber moved to its new Costa Mesa
location adjacent to its current facility.

Ganahl Lumber is a family and employee-owned company that has
been in business for over 100 years.

Relocating the store will allow Ganahl Lumber to operate a new
65,000 square foot facility adjacent to its former site.

The new location will include larger storage areas to support
a greater inventory and product mix, be more energy efficient
and require less maintenance.

Additionally, the new hardware store would provide an
opportunity to expand the home design showroom space.
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